
Licensing Act 2003: 
Minor Variation of 

Premises Licence – 
Section 41A 

 

Notice is given that Triple D Ltd have applied to the 
Licensing Authority of Waltham Forest Borough Council to 
vary the premises licence at:  KFC, 638 High Road 
Leytonstone, London E11 3DA to: 
 

• Amend the existing plan of the premises. 
 

The Licensing register listing full details of the application 
is kept by the Licensing Service, Town Hall, Fellowship 
Square, Forest Road, London E17 4JF. The application 
may be viewed Monday to Friday between the hours of 
9am – 5pm (except Bank Holidays). 
 

Any person wishing to make a representation in respect of 
the above activities may do so in writing to the Licensing 
Service, Town Hall, Fellowship Square, Forest Road, 
London E17 4JF. 
Email licensing@walthamforest.gov.uk  
 

Representations must be received no later than 22 
November 2024. 

 
Please note: It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly 
make a false statement in connection with an application. 
A person is liable to an unlimited fine on conviction should 
such a false statement be made. 
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